
 

 
  

CREATION CARE PROGRAMME  

Spring 2022  
  

This is being run in conjunction with the  
Diocese of Winchester where it is known as 
the Bishop’s Commission for Mission (BCM)  

 

Creation Care Programme  
  

What is the Creation Care Programme?  

It is a training programme designed to equip and encourage lay 

ministry in the local church. This programme will resource and inspire 



you to lead your church on a journey towards greater care and 

concern for God’s wonderful Creation.    

  

Where and When is it happening?  

The programme consists of an opening and closing session and six 

Tuesday evening sessions spread over the term.  We ask participants 

to commit to be present at every session so that they and those they 

are learning with get the most of out of the training.   

This spring we plan to hold the opening session in person at St Paul’s 

Bursledon, SO31 8DT, and the six creation care sessions will be online.  

Topic sessions consist of pre-session online materials to work through 

(this is a key part of the course but you will normally have two weeks 

to complete it) followed by online Zoom sessions with a tutor.  

  

Dates of course:  

• Launch Day Saturday 15 January 10.00 am—3.00 pm.  

• Creation Care sessions Tuesday  evenings 7.00—8.30 pm.  On 

18th Jan, 1st & 15th Feb, 8th 15th & 29th Mar  

• Closing Session Saturday 2 April 9.30am—12 noon.  

  

How do I find out more?  

For application form or information contact:  

wendy.atkinson@winchester.anglican.org    

For questions about course content contact our DEO and Chair of the 

Diocesan Environment Group, David Morgan , who will be one of the 

tutors on the course. Contact at deo@salisbury.anglican.org   

  

Great.  Anything else I need to know?  

This is a training programme initiated by Winchester diocese but now 

open to members of Salisbury diocese.  There is a fee of £40 payable 

to Salisbury diocese for this training.  

    

  

  


